This document is made available through the declassification efforts
and research of John Greenewald, Jr., creator of:

The@BIaCioVatlt

The Black Vault is the largest online Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
document clearinghouse in the world. The research efforts here are
responsible for the declassification of hundreds of thousands of pages
released by the U.S. Government & Military.

Discover the Truth at: http://www.theblackvault.com


http://www.theblackvault.com

U.S. Department of Justice

Drug Enforcement Administration
FOI/Records Management Section
8701 Morrissette Drive
Springfield, Virginia 22152

OCT 25 2017
Case Number: 17-00453-F

Subject: COMPLETE LISTING OF DIR REPORTS FOR THE LAST 10 YEARS
John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request dated
March 19, 2017, addressed to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of
Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF), seeking access to information regarding the above subject.

The processing of your request identified certain materials that will be released to you.
Portions not released are being withheld pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,
5 U.S.C. § 552, and/or the Privacy Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552a. Please refer to the list enclosed with this
letter that identifies the authority for withholding the deleted material, which is indicated by a mark
appearing in the block next to the exemption. An additional enclosure with this letter explains these
exemptions in more detail. The documents are being forwarded to you with this letter. Please note
that you were previously provided with a list of DIR reports for years 1997 - 2015 under DEA
SARF Case Number 16-00380-F.

The rules and regulations of the Drug Enforcement Administration applicable to Freedom of
Information Act requests are contained in the Code of Federal Regulations, Title 28, Part 16, as
amended. They are published in the Federal Register and are available for inspection by members
of the public.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(c). This response
is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the FOIA. This is a standard
notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken as an indication that excluded
records do, or do not, exist.

You may contact our FOIA Public Liaison at 202-307-7596 for any further assistance and to
discuss any aspect of your request. Additionally, you may contact the Office of Government
Information Services (OGIS) at the National Archives and Records Administration to inquire about
the FOIA mediation services they offer. The contact information for OGIS is as follows: Office of
Government Information Services, National Archives and Records Administration, Room 2510,
8601 Adelphi Road, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001; e-mail at ogis@nara.gov; telephone at
202-741-5770; toll free at 1-877-684-6448; or facsimile at 202-741-5769.



























